Pated : 11.09.2017

NOTICE FOR HINDI DIWAS

All students of B.ALLL.B (H) are hereby informed that Hindi
Diwas will be celebrated on 13t September, 2017 in the F-2
Auditorium from 1:30 pm onwards.

All Students, Faculty Members and Staff Members are requested
to attend the event to make it'a grand success.

All are requested to be dressed in Traditional Attire.
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